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Important Dates:
5/5 - Family Fun Day 9:30 - 11:30 No Classes
5/8 - 5/12 - Teacher Appreciation Week
5/18 & 5/19 - Fox Chase Farm for 2's and 3's

5/25 & 5/26 - Final Days for students

Looking Ahead:

5/29-6/2 - Preschool and Office Closed
6/5-7/28 - Summer Camp

7/1 - Tuition #1 for 2023-24 Due Now
7/3-7/7 - Preschool and Office Closed
9/1/23 - Tuition #2 and Health Forms due

2022-2023 School Year Calendar

2023-2024 School Year Calendar
(Tentative)
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DIRECTOR'S CORNER

It is hard to believe that we have reached
our final month of preschool and, although
the year is almost complete, we still have a
lot of learning and fun planned! We are
excited to be hosting our annual Family
Fun Day again on Friday, May 5th from
9:30-11:30am. The week of May 8th is
TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK! Please take
the time to thank your dedicated teachers
and assistants who go above and beyond
to make Gloria Dei Preschool such a special
place!

End of the year celebrations for students
will take place on Thursday and Friday, May
25th & 26th. Look for specific details from
your child's teacher.

For students who are returning next year,
new school vyear forms will be
emailed. Please carefully review the
instructions, as you need to complete the
paperwork along with your July 1st tuition
payment.

On behalf of the staff, | would like to thank
everyone for a great year at Gloria Dei
Preschool Discovery Center. We are
honored to be a part of your child's first
educational experience and hope that your
children have had an enjoyable year! We are
grateful to all of our Gloria Dei families and
wish all of our departing students success
in their new schools!

Have a wonderful summer!

Melissa Whitman

Retirement Announcement

After dedicating 23 years to the families and children of Gloria Dei
Preschool, | am sad to announce that Mrs. Patricia Hearn will be

finishing up her final school year with us. There are not enough words to
express how thankful | am that she has chosen to continue as a part of
our preschool family for so many years! Pat was the first staff member |
met when | arrived for my first day of work at Gloria Dei Preschool. She
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was welcoming, warm and friendly and | will always remember how
comfortable she made me feel. | know the children she works with feel
the same way every day!

The staff and | wish Pat the very best as she leaves to dedicate more
time to her family. We are looking forward to having her back in the
classroom on a substitute basis in the future. Please join me in wishing
Mrs. Hearn all the best!

Friday, May 5, 2023
9:30 - 11:30am
We are so excited that we are able to host
our annual Family Fun Day after a 3 year break!
There is no regular school on this day but we
invite you to join us on campus for crafts,
games and refreshments.
All are welcome!
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